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The following individuals submitted comments on agenda item:

Agenda # Relate To Position Name Comments

3-D.          Oppose Daria H Brooks The County's insistence upon installing low income housing developments in 
already congested areas is again being allowed to put the lives of established 
residents in danger. Any waiver of CEQA environmental impact reports while 
granting shady developers the use of our tax dollars to enrich themselves 
destroys our communities. Such reports are VITAL in protecting our 
neighborhoods from dangerous levels of pollution and influxes of heavy 
traffic, as well as crime and high levels of noise pollution. Unincorporated 
communities stand in opposition to any such proposal and our elected 
representatives should oppose this as well. We NEED fair and honest 
environmental studies before EVERY new building project is reviewed. 
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